
Welcome Message
Dear Colleagues,

It is our honour, privilege and great pleasure to invite you

to  the  3rd  IFSO  MENAC  I  20th  ESBS  Meeting,  organized  in
collaboration with PASMBS and GOSS to be held in Cairo, Egypt
on December 12-14, 2024.

The MENAC Chapter of the International Federation for the
Surgery of Obesity (IFSO), the Egyptian Society for Bariatric
Surgery (ESBS), the Gulf Obesity Surgery Society (GOSS), and
the  Pan  Arab  Society  of  Metabolic  and  Bariatric  Surgery
(PASMBS) have put together an excellent scientific program,
thanks to the participation of the best international and
regional experts in the field, and we expect participation of
a large number of delegates, especially but not only coming
from the MENAC Region.

The program will consist of one full day of Workshops and two
days of scientific sessions, surgical and multidisciplinary.
Social  events  and  networking  in  the  fascinating  Egyptian
atmosphere will leave you with unforgettable memories.

We look forward to your participation in IFSO MENAC 2024 and
welcoming you to Egypt.

Best regards,

Khaled Gawdat, IFSO MENAC Congress President

Alaa Abbas, ESBS President

Ali Khammas, IFSO MENAC President

https://ifsomenac2024.com/welcome-message/
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